
CALENDAR  

Tuesday, October 31  

Mad Scientist Day! 

  

November 1st  

Awards Ceremonies, 3rd-6th  
 

November 8th  

Celebrate America! 

8:30 am Basketball Court 
 

November 10th  

Veterans Day 

No School 

 

 
 

November 15th  

End of the Interim  
 

November 17th  

Innovation Games 
 

November 20-24  

Thanksgiving Holiday 

No School  
 

November 29th  

Interim Reports Issued  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NO SCHOOL 
Friday, 

November 10th 

School Advisory 
Council (SAC) Ballot 

 

 

Please take a moment to submit your vote for 

a new parent member to serve on our SAC: 

 Jessie Covington 

50 Holland Court 

Satellite Beach, FL  32937 
https://www.brevardschools.org/HollandES 

 

   VISION:  To help all students develop skills, concepts, attitudes, and values which enable them        
 to be successful members of society. 

  MISSION:  Looking toward our children’s future with challenging learning experiences that will 
    lead to success. 

 

November 8th at 8:30 am, RSVP:  https://forms.office.com/r/UxvrLEebnh 

https://www.brevardschools.org/HollandES
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fr%2FUxvrLEebnh&data=05%7C01%7CFlores.Jessicamari%40Brevardschools.org%7C61703a1ad42b404e0f7808dbd54c0e2f%7Cad85662c69df488b85a48ec2870232c0%7C0%7C0%7C638338296641322097%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=tO8ltQEsjNe%2FGe3oQXE3spkLxpwIZ%2FzWR90mF2azB28%3D&reserved=0


 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Youth of the Month 
Recognition Award 
 
Sixth-grader, Logan Aguilar, recently  
received the Satellite Beach Youth  
Council’s YOUTH OF THE MONTH Recognition 
Award at Satellite Beach City Hall! 
Logan was nominated due to his outstanding 
leadership, kindness, and responsibility. Last 
month, he noticed a lost student on his way home, 
and he acted quickly.  He reported it to an adult 
and then remained with the student on the path 
until help arrived.  Logan was also awarded with a 
Golden Patrol Badge by Mr. Culbreth, Safety Patrol 
Sponsor, for his outstanding service.  

CONGRATULATIONS and way to go, Logan! 

SCHOOL NEWS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

               

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

SAVE THE DATE: 

Holland Holiday 

 

Friday, December 8, 2023 

5:30 – 8:00 pm 

 

 

 

 

 

Learning and FUN!  

Tuesday, October 31st  
 

Tomorrow, Tuesday, October 31st, in lieu of any other dress up at school, we 

will conduct special science and STEAM projects school-wide.   Students are 

welcome to dress as mad scientists!  All mad-science dress up must be 

school appropriate.   

 

Any parents scheduled to volunteer must be registered volunteers.  Please 

bring your ID and check in at the front office.   

 
 



 

SCHOOL NEWS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Early Literacy Corner 

Parents Can Help Nurture 
Healthy Language Development 

Children are wordsmiths! They love to tell stories. 

They often come home with a new joke to tell. 

They are quick to learn and use new vocabulary. 

“Read it again” is a phrase that often comes from 

a child’s lips. 

Provide opportunities for your child to practice 

new skills during these important early childhood 

years. 

1. Talk while doing everyday things. Point out 

familiar places or objects. Describe and talk about 

items you see. Speak clearly. Pause for younger 

children, so they may imitate and understand you. 

2. Read books, sing, and say rhymes with your child 

every day. As your children mature, have them 

predict what will happen in the story. Invite them 

to act it out or draw a picture. Ask “Who,” “What,” 

When,” “Where” and “Why” questions during the 

story or in conversation. 

3. Provide your child with writing materials and the 

time and space to use them. 

Go to museums, visit libraries and enjoy hobbies 

that broaden your children’s knowledge of the 

world beyond their home and neighborhood. 

 

”Learning starts in infancy, long before formal 
education begins, and continues throughout life.  

Early learning begets later learning and early 
success breeds later success…” 

 
James Heckman Invest in the Very Young 

 

 

 

 

Want to help 

strengthen 

your child’s 

reading skills?  

To read tips for 

supporting 

reading skills at 

home, click the 

link below!  

Tips for 

Supporting 

Reading Skills 

at Home 

handout 

ASP 

Academic Support Program 
Our Academic Support Program (ASP) 
starts this week!  If your child received 

an invitation and has not yet returned it, 
it's not too late. Please return it ASAP.  

Contact Mrs. Cirino, our Assistant 
Principal, for questions. 

 

Wednesday, November 29 

NO SCHOOL 
November 20-24, 2023 

https://ies.ed.gov/ncee/wwc/Docs/practiceguide/wwc_fr_tips_summary_022118.pdf
https://ies.ed.gov/ncee/wwc/Docs/practiceguide/wwc_fr_tips_summary_022118.pdf
https://ies.ed.gov/ncee/wwc/Docs/practiceguide/wwc_fr_tips_summary_022118.pdf
https://ies.ed.gov/ncee/wwc/Docs/practiceguide/wwc_fr_tips_summary_022118.pdf
https://ies.ed.gov/ncee/wwc/Docs/practiceguide/wwc_fr_tips_summary_022118.pdf


SCHOOL NEWS 

   

 
CITIZENSHIP 

The following students were recognized for 

demonstrating the greatest amount of our October 

Character Trait, CITIZENSHIP!  Students were 

nominated by each teacher for being outstanding 

CITIZENS of their classrooms. 

Kindergarten 

Freya Doane – Ms. Bonomo 

Lincoln Hofstede – Ms. McDonald 

Aubrey Pagala – Ms. Terry 

Kate Price – Mrs. Weatherspoon 

First Grade 

Londyn Aguilar – Ms. Breder 

Atlas Burden – Mrs. Knox 

Preston Franzone – Ms. Patton 

Second Grade 

Grayson Mills – Mr. Culbreth 

Jackson Mitchell – Mrs. Grover 

Marco Avecilla – Mrs. Hering 

Third Grade 

Von Melnicove – Mrs. Brohel 

Oliver Rowley- DeMarco 

Julius Powers – Mrs. Hodge 

Teagan Walter – Mrs. Hughes 

Ronin Lopez  

Fourth Grade 

Asher Noke – Mrs. Manifold 

 Eliana Kearney– Mrs. Wirta 

Fifth Grade 

Jayde Durossette – Mrs. Brown 

Nora Vasquez – Mrs. Christensen 

Arielle Avecilla – Mrs. Lane 

Ashton Thornton – Ms. Rodriguez 

Sixth Grade 

Ella Dyer – Ms. Corrado 

Ferris Griffin – Mrs. Donaldson 

Marci Gautier-Mejia – Mr. Joyce 

  
November 

Character Trait:  
GRATITUDE 

Satellite Beach’s 

FOUNDERS 
DAY PARADE 

Saturday,  

November 11th  

The parade kicks off 

at DeLaura Middle 

School beginning at 

11:00 am. 

 

The BPS Dress Code requires all clothing to be 

appropriately sized and cover midriff, back, sides, 

and undergarments at all times.  Shorts must have 

clearly discernable inseams and cover the 

buttocks.  If you would ensure your child’s daily 

dress aligns with these and other dress code 

requirements which can be found at 

https://tinyurl.com/3jd9ffjd , it would be greatly 

appreciated. Thanks so much for your assistance! 

 

Holland’s STEAM Lab is re-opening 

soon!  Our new collaborative 

furniture and computers are in the 

process of being set up and 

installed.  The lab will be 

accessible to all students for 

engaging STEAM activities!

https://tinyurl.com/3jd9ffjd

